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NOTIFICATION

ORIENTATION PROGRAMME FOR BVOC STUDENTS

Dear BVoc Students, 

Greeting from the School of Vocational Studies (SVS).

School of Vocational Studies, AUD congratulates and welcome all the freshly inducted students on 
getting admission in the Bachelor of Vocational (BVoc) Programmes. 

The School has scheduled the orientation programme (Online) on Monday, 21st December 2020, at 
10.00 AM for first semester students of all 4 BVoc Programme in (i) Retail Management (ii) Early 
Childhood Centre Management and Entrepreurship (ECCME), (iii) Tourism & Hospitality, (iv) 
Accounting & Finance.  

It is mandatory for all the students to attend the orientation programme as per the following 
schedule: 

Date: December 21, 2020 Time: 10:00 AM

The Google meet link will be emailed to all the students on their individual email id.

          SD/-

          Dean 
School of Vocational Studies (SVS)


